
 

From: Parker Stacy [mailto:pstacy@optonline.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 12:37 PM 

To: Bachman, Melanie 

Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council; 'Anthony Crudele'; 'Anthony Fitzgerald'; 'Carissa Depetris'; 'Cecilia 
Morgan'; 'Christine Edwards'; 'David A. Ball, Esq.'; 'David Dobin'; 'Dwight Ueda'; 'Edward L. 

Marcus., Esq.'; 'Jeffery Cochran, Esq.'; 'Joel Paul Berger'; Rosenthal, Joseph A; 'Kathleen Shanley'; 
Bidra, Lauren; 'Marianne Barbino Dubuque, Esq.'; 'Mark L. Bergamo, Esq.'; 'Meg Glass'; 'P. Jude 

Collins'; 'Peter J. Tesei'; 'Raymond Gagnon'; 'Richard Granoff' 
 

Subject: Docket 461A Town of Greenwich Petition For Reconsideration, November 29, 2017 

 

Director Bachman: 

 

I have been granted Intervenor status in the above referenced matter.  Attached is my letter 

regarding the above-referenced Petition by the Town of Greenwich for Reconsideration.  

The original letter is being mailed to you along with 15 copies. 

 

Sincerely, 

Parker Stacy 

Intervenor 



Parker Stacy 

1 Kinsman Lane 

Greenwich, CT 06830 

Telephone: 203-869-8830 

e-mail: pstacy@optonline.net  
 
 

December 11, 2017 

 

Attorney Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director / Staff Attorney 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square  

New Britain, CT 06501 

 

Attention: Ms. Bachman and members of the Siting Council 

 

Re: Town of Greenwich Petition for Reconsideration, November 29, 2017 / Docket 

#461A 

 

As an intervenor in the above-referenced matter I support the Town’s Petition for 

Reconsideration of your decision to allow Eversource Energy to build an open air 

substation at 290 Railroad Avenue. As you recall, the Town argued that if the project were 

to be approved, the better site is 281 Railroad Avenue and the preferred design is a fully 

enclosed, indoor station, much more in keeping with the aesthetics in the neighborhood 

and safer both due to the enclosure of the building and its lack of proximity to the AirGas 

facility which adjoins 290 Railroad Avenue and presents a potential hazard in the event of 

a fire or an explosion. 

 

As the Town has made you aware, a recent joint study by the Connecticut Department of 

Energy and Environmental Protection and the University of Connecticut's Marine Science 

Division has indicated that the existing flood plain elevations will need to be higher in the 

near future due to rising sea levels.  This new information makes the case for 281 Railroad 

Avenue even more compelling. 

 

I urge the Siting Council to amend its original decision in light of this new information 

and change the approved location of Eversource’s new substation from 290 Railroad 

Avenue to 281 Railroad Avenue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Parker Stacy, Intervenor 

mailto:pstacy@optonline.net

